
 

 

 

 

 

RE: Summer Sun Safety 
 
9th June 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

At Jewellery Quarter Academy, we place great value on looking after each other and keeping our 

students as safe as possible. Respect for each other and ourselves is one of our CORE values. 

With the recent hot weather and, hopefully, a decent summer ahead of us, I would like to advise all 

students to wear sun cream (as appropriate) to come into the Academy to protect them from the sun in 

P.E but also in social times outside. There is plenty of shade available in all social spaces around the 

Academy should students need it at break and lunch.  

Students who suffer from hayfever should also ensure they have taken any medication to support them 

when the pollen count is high. 

Also, we would advise that all students bring in a refillable water bottle to avoid dehydration during hot 

weather. 

We have recently installed filtered water stations that are accessible to all students during social 

time.  

Please remind your child that these can be used before school and at break and lunch – but they will 

not be accessible once the whistles have blown or during lesson times. 

Thank you in advance for adhering to our routines which will help keep your child safe whilst at Jewellery 

Quarter Academy and ready to learn and succeed during the summer months. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. W. Martin 

Head of PE and Health 

 

 


